MAvE & Alfred H. Foxx, Director

TITLE CIITY oOf

BAIL.TIMORE

MEMO

Name + | Department of Transportation

ADDRESS| 417 E. Fayette Street, Room 527

SUBJEST| City Council Bill 10-0523

TO DATE:  June 15, 2010
The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council
c/o Karen Randle
Room 400 City Hall

I'am herein reporting on City Council Bill No. 10-0523.
Residential Permit Parking — Little Italy Area

For the purpose of extending the parking duration limit for non-permit holders in the
Little Italy Residential Permit Parking Area.

The Department of Transportation defers this bill to the Parking Authority for Baltimore City.

Respectfully,

CTOR

AHF/WD:zs

cc: Ms. Angela C. Gibson
Mr. Jamie Kendrick
Mr. Frank Murphy
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